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Dear Shoreline City Council members, 

I am a Shoreline resident and have lived in Richmond Beach for over 7 years with my
family which includes my husband and children.

We just became aware of the opportunity (Agenda item 9(c), Discussion on
Ordinance No. 967") for the city of Shoreline to acquire the beach vacant beach
property located between Saltwater Park and the bulkhead at the southern end of
27th Ave NW.

I support the City buying the beach parcel, and keeping the beach space open for us,
our Richmond Beach family, neighbors and Shoreline residents for years to come.

Thank you for your consideration,

Kristi Mouttet
Shoreline, WA 98177
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